
Welcome back! This is our first reading newsletter of the academic year. I hope you all had a lovely summer 

and enjoyed a good book! We have lots of exciting things planned for this year and I can’t wait to share all of 

our plans with you. Miss Cox   

Reading Ambassadors  

 

Thank you to all of you who applied for the reading ambassadors role. 

I was overwhelmed with the amount of children who wanted to share 

their love of reading across the school.  

A huge congratulations to our successful candidates. The reading am-

bassadors are excited to share their ideas and have already started 

planning some great activities for us to enjoy.  



Year 3 
3B- https://padlet.com/sbeason4/3b-s-bookshelf-qbk26iok38vftf8z  
3C- https://padlet.com/mcharlesworth2/3c-s-bookshelf-8essufhtmlg2fj9y 
Year 4 
4S- https://padlet.com/jslater47/4s-s-bookshelf-okd7tc4vgq7dxbu7  
4K- https://padlet.com/aknowles42/4k-s-bookshelf-6az744ic867bhsvm  
Year 5 
5C - https://padlet.com/hlouisecox/5c-s-bookshelf-hga8wryn92u8wnqo  
5M- https://padlet.com/dmoriarty7/5m-s-bookshelf-31mkongv4dodghy6  
Year 6 
6C- https://padlet.com/kcain35/6c-s-bookshelf-2edfsnm5rquvqrzi  
6M- https://padlet.com/lmcwilliams6/6m-s-bookshelf-k5gy13p0umvdv1uq  

Other children have recom-

mended this author too.  

Don’t forget to upload your 

own reviews on the Padlet to 

be in with a chance of being 

the Padlet Star.  
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The Reading Team Recommends  

Lost on Gibbon Island by Rob Biddulph 

Listen up! Gibbon Island is a great book full to the 

brim with adventure and excitement. Written as a diary, it 

is brilliant and once you start reading it you can’t put it 

down. It is about a girl called Lark who gets washed up 

onto a deserted island and has to find a way to survive! 

We all enjoyed reading this book and as we did, we found 

a friend in Goldie the Gibbon.  While Lark tries to escape 

the island, will she be rescued?  

Behind the scenes a team of year 6 pupils have 

been taking part in a reading competition called 

Game 4 Reading , organised by the Wolverhamp-

ton Library service. It involves schools from all 

around the city and requires children to read 6 

books and research authors ready to answer a 

quiz based on them. The team have done a bril-

liant job and worked really hard and we are 

proud to announce they are in the final! We wish 

them lots of luck as they prepare for their final 

quiz on Thursday. Well done to all of you!  

I have enjoyed 

reading all of the 

books in the com-

petition  

We have really 

come together as a 

team and worked 

well collaboratively  
I have read books I don’t 

think I would have 

picked up before and it’s 

been so much fun.  



Turning on the subtitles while children are watching television can double the chances of a 
child becoming good at reading. It’s so brilliantly simple and can help children’s literacy so 
much that we want to shout it from the rooftops! So the next time your child is watching TV or 
the tablet, turn on the subtitles. You can turn them on for the whole family or most streaming 
services will now allow you to do it just for individual children if you like.  


